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Partnering With Our Customers
It’s important to us that our customers and communities are completely informed about 
this work. We will coordinate with property owners to plan for this work and minimize any 
inconvenience or disruption. From cleaner energy to safer paint, our focus is on doing what’s 
right for the communities we are proud to serve. 

LEARN MORE
For questions regarding this work, please call us at 1-888-208-6010 
or email us at towers@pge.com. 
More information is also available at pge.com/towers.

Working to create a more environmentally responsible electric system
For the health and safety of our customers, employees and the environment, Pacific Gas and 
Electric Company’s (PG&E) Tower Coating Program is working to coat all lead-based painted 
electric transmission towers throughout our service territory with non-lead-based paint.
As part of this program, we reviewed nearly 46,000 transmission towers across our service 
territory to determine the coating type and identified approximately 6,000 towers with lead-
based paint. We are coating those towers that use lead-based paint with a non-lead-based 
paint to make our towers safer for our communities.

What to Expect
We want our customers to be fully informed about  
this work. Important details include:

   �This work will not affect electric service in any way.
   �Safety measures will be in place at all times, including all 

applicable COVID-19 precautions. 
   �Work will be completed by trained crews using specialized 

equipment.

   �Residents will not need to be present during this work.
   �Each tower will take approximately three to five days to coat.




